
From: Williams, Edwina (VDSS) <edwina.williams@dss.virginia.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2025 11:44 AM 
To: DSS_LICENSING@LISTSERV.COV.VIRGINIA.GOV <DSS_LICENSING@LISTSERV.COV.VIRGINIA.GOV> 
Subject: ALF Liability Insurance Survey 

  

The attached file is being sent to assisted living facilities from the Virginia 
Department of Social Services Email Distribution Service. 

***Please do not reply to this email.*** 
  
  

 
People Helping People 

    

  
      

 
Edwina Williams 
Program Support Technician / Intake 
Analyst 
Virginia Department of Social Services 
Division of Licensing Programs 
5600 Cox Road, Glen Allen, VA 23060 
(804) 726-7165     www.dss.virginia.gov 

 
  

  
  

 

 

To unsubscribe from the DSS_LICENSING list, click the following link: 

http://listserv.cov.virginia.gov/scripts/wa.exe?SUBED1=DSS_LICENSING&A=1 
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DATE: January 21, 2025 

 

TO:  Assisted Living Facilities  

 

FROM: Tara Ragland, Director 

  Division of Licensing Programs 

 

SUBJECT: Survey on liability insurance  

 

The Virginia Department of Social Services (VDSS) Division of Licensing Programs 

(DOLP) is requesting feedback from Assisted Living Facilities (ALF) by completing a 

brief survey. DOLP is interested in learning any challenges and successes you are 

experiencing regarding the new liability insurance requirements.  

 

The survey will gather information about liability insurance to inform VDSS as it drafts 

future regulation requirements to replace the emergency regulation in effect now. 

 

All survey responses are confidential and anonymous. The survey should take no more 

than ten minutes to complete.  

 

Please complete the survey by Thursday, January 28, 2025, by using the link here or by 

scanning the QR code below. 

 

  
 

 

We appreciate you taking the time to share your feedback. 

 

Please contact DOLPInspectionSurvey@dss.virginia.gov if you have any questions.   

http://www.dss.virginia.gov/
https://vdss.iad1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_24YEEu7iM9RJdae
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